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I strongly oppose the mining of lead in the mid western region of NSW. 
Primarily on environmental grounds being a land holder approximately 10 kilometres from 
the proposed lead mine at Lue. We care for the environment and the health and welfare of 
our flora and fauna. We care for injured wildlife and do our very best to release them back 
to the wild. We have a unique environment with valleys, unspoiled rivers and beautiful 
mountain scapes all too precious to harm for the sake of a few non caring lead mines and 
operators. 
The increase of heavy traffic in the area will only go to harm more of our wildlife that should 
happen to cross the roads. 
It’s up to us to do all we can to protect this beautiful country that we have the privilege to 
live in. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

Land holder in  
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